Debra Thompson

I

From: Leo Luczak <luczak@ak.net>

Sent; Saturday, September 26, 2020 1:57 PM
To: Assembly

Cc: Debra Thompson

Subject: Emergency Powers

Hello,

I would like to thank the assembly for passing the ordinance to permanently put in place emergency
powers quickly should we need them. Like it or not we are sill in the middle of this disease. I see Juneau
has 6 new cases after some of the residents ignored the need to social distance. Thank you for
standing firm!

I am proud of the way the Petersburg Borough has addressed this situation.

Leo Luczak

https://www.adn.com/alaska-news/2020/09/25/tracking-covid-19-in-alaska-five-deaths-and-128-new-
cases-reported-on-friday/?utm_medium=email&email=1239047524&utm_source=second-
streetdutm_campaign=Saturday+Update
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